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Dear Ms Betjeman 

Premier of Western Australia 

THE REPORT ON THE STANDING COMMITTEE ON UNIFORM LEGISLATION AND 
GENERAL PURPOSES ON THE UNCLAIMED MONEY (SUPERANNUATION AND 
RSA PROVIDERS) BILL 2002 

Thank you for providing me with a copy of the above report. I am happy to respond, on 
behalf of the Government, to recommendation 1 of the report. 

As a general matter, the Government is happy to agree with this recommendation and 
will, where possible, endeavour to include this information in the material presented to 
the Legislative Council. There may, of course, be occasions when for example, due to 
the length of bulk of the material, this will not be feasible. In such cases the. 
Commonwealth legislation will be available for members to consider and examine. 

The constructive approach of the committee is appreciated. 

Yours sincerely 

DR GEOFF GALLOP MLA 
PREMIER 
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